
 

 

 

NORTHBOROUGH POLICE DEPARTMENT 

 

SPEED MONITORING TRAILER REQUEST 

 
A speed monitoring trailer is a portable device that displays the driver’s speed as well as the speed limit.  The 
intent is to alert drivers of their speed compared to the speed limit and thereby improve compliance.  The Town 
of Northborough has two trailers that are available for placement by the Northborough Police Department at 
the request of local residents.  The Town of Northborough receives many requests, so placement will occur in 
the order requests are received and may take 1 to 2 months, or more.  If you would like to request a Speed 
Monitoring Trailer to be placed on your street, please feel out the following form. 
 

 
Specify location for speed monitoring trailer: 

 

 
Specify for which direction of travel: 

 
 Northbound 

 
 Southbound 

 
 Eastbound 

 
 Westbound 

 
Name: 

 
Address: 

 
Phone: 

 
May we use your driveway?   YES      NO 

 
 

 
 

If you have further questions please feel free to contact Sergeant William Griffin 
at 508-393-1515 or email 

wgriffin@town.northborough.ma.us 
 

You can mail, drop off, or fax this request to the following: 
 

Northborough Police Department 
211 Main Street 

Northborough, MA  01532 
Attn: Sgt. William Griffin 

 
Or FAX to 508-393-1521 

 
 
 

Internal Use Only: 

Trailer been placed 
 
Date:____/____/____ 

 
Time: ____:____ 

 
 

Signature 

Trailer been picked-up 
 
Date:____/____/____ 
 

 
Time: ____:____ 

 
 

Signature 

 
 

Date & Time of Request     ____/____/____   ____:____ hrs. 


